
Managed Security
Services

As an extra layer of protection, 
Think|Stack partners with Sophos 
Endpoint Protection for endpoint 
security management delivering 
worry-free endpoint security as a 
service. We make it simple to secure 
Windows, Mac, and Linux systems 
against malware and advanced threats, 
such as targeted attacks. You can 
expect guidance, recommendations, 
and best practices to keep your 
business data safe from both internal 
and external threats with a simple, 
cost-effective solution.

Managed security services offer 
industry-leading tools, technology, and 
expertise to help secure your 
information assets around the clock, 
often at a fraction of the cost of 
in-house security resources.

Strengthen your information security 
defenses at lower costs.

Prevent, detect, and remediate 
threats with ease.

Identify and protect sensitive data.
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